
Updates from the Town of Andover on COVID-19 12.23.20 

Andover has had 78 total COVID-19 cases reported, of which 42 have been in December.  It is critical 
that you all do the basics, masks and social distancing or Christmas will lead to a further increase.  

The Town Hall is closed temporarily as a number of town employees have gotten COVID, and others are 
self-isolating.  I apologize for any inconvenience that this causes.  Employees are working remotely right 
now so we are all doing the business of the town, just not in the office. 

It appears that in Connecticut and the northeast, COVID-19 cases are starting to flatten off and that is 
good news.  Please do your part to keep it going in the right direction.  

The vaccine is starting to be available in the state and it appears that our town volunteer EMS personnel 
will start to get vaccinated in the next few weeks. Hopefully, we can all see the light at the end of the 
tunnel and get back to normal sometime next summer. 

 


